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Ann Kehoe

Subject: FW: Ormonde Organics Limited, Killowen, Portlaw, Co Waterford - W0287-01

 
From: Michael Murphy [mailto:mmurphy@ormondeorganics.ie]  
Sent: 19 December 2013 16:45 
To: Ewa Babiarczyk 
Subject: Ormonde Organics Limited, Killowen, Portlaw, Co Waterford - W0287-01 
 
Hi Ewa, 
 
 
I have been speaking to Jim O Callaghan this afternoon, following his conversation with you. 
 
He advised me that the IPPC licence is believed to be still active on our site, which was a major surprise to us. 
 
We were of the understanding that the IPPC Licence had been revoked on this site a number of years ago, with the exception of the area where the hides are located. This 
area does not fall within our current site boundary.   
 
We are currently investigating from our side as a priority and will be in touch further on this matter. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Michael Murphy 
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